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Comments: | support construction of the Redstone to McClure Pass trail because it would make traveling by bike
in the Crystal River Valley much safer. Highway 133 has narrow shoulders making it unsafe to ride which is why |
don't ride on the road. | believe the trail will not impact wildlife any more than the traffic on 133 does today. A
majority of the trail parallels 133, and the section of trail from 133 to the top of the pass is already used by hikers
and bikers.

I think those residents in the Crystal River Valley that oppose the trail are using the wildlife issue to prevent a trail
in their backyard. Classic NIMBY in disguise.



